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16/08/2021  15:28:272021/3018/P OBJ Margaret Cannon I¿m writing on behalf of myself, Margaret Cannon and My husband, Thomas Cannon, who live in 2C Shoot-Up 

Hill, because we are objecting the demolition of the single storey buildings and to build flats, as it is adjacent to 

my garden which we have spent a lot of money on, buying a shed and artificial grass for the kids in my care 

that play in the garden everyday. We make good use of the garden and have done so for years and we keep it 

in a good condition. The demolition would mean that the children would not be able to go out in the garden for 

however long, and the noise would be a problem for myself and my neighbours as none of us have double 

glazed windows to keep the noise out. As a Camden registered childminder, I object to this application 

strongly. Please keep my comments in consideration.

Many thanks, 

Margaret Cannon.
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